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Advanced Medical Systems, Inc.

ATIN: Ms. Sherry J. Stein
Director, Regulatory Affairs

121 North Eagle Strect

Geneva, Ohio 4404]

Dear Ms. Stein:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 710354/93-06
NOTICE OF VIOLATION, NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE

This refers to your response dated September 28, 1993, concerning the Notice
of Violation and Notice of Nonconformance identified in U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission Inspection Report No. 710354/93-06; and your regquest for
amendment to your Quality Assurance Program Approval No. 0354, dated

February 17, 1994,

The corrective actions which have been or will be taken regarding the Notice
of Vielation and Notice of Nonconformance are acceptable, and no additional
information is requested. However, please note that we expect you to evaluate
the replacement parts lists for your transportation packagings to establish
the importance to safety of each component, and to control the procurement of
those parts accordingly.

The corrective actions taken and the implementation of your Quality Assurance
Prugram will be reviewed in future inspections of your transportation
activities.

Sincerely,

Driginat Signed hy

Robert L. Baer, Chief

Source Containment and Devices Branch
p e Division of Industrial and
- 1>kaé4 Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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